August 1, 2022
Dear AHS Students and Families,

We look forward to seeing you at our first AHS Parent and Student virtual meeting of the
2022-2023 school year. Once again, we will be sharing important information for the upcoming
school year. Please see the zoom link and details below and contact us if you have any
questions.

Date: Wednesday, August 3
Time: 6:00 pm-7:00 p.m.
Zoom Link: https://zoom.us/j/91518594704

Sincerely,

Diana Diaz-Ferguson
Principal
Alhambra High School


https://zoom.us/j/91518594704

